REQUEST FOR BOARD? ACTION

HENDERSON COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

PUBLIC HEARING
TO CONSIDER PROPOSED
SOLID WASTE ORDINANCE REVISIONS
21 September 2016 at 9:00 o'clock a.m.

ATTACHMENT(S): Notice of public hearing (as published)
SUMMARY:

A public hearing has been scheduled for 9:00 o’clock a.m. on 21 September 2016 in the above
matter. The proposed revisions would require waste collectors and haulers serving property in
the unincorporated area of the County to deliver all applicable waste collected to the waste
transfer station operated by the County. The Board, in its notice of this hearing, and on its web
page, requested input from the public in advance of this public hearing,

At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Board may choose to take action, delay action to a
subsequent meeting, or take no action.




NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE MODIFICATION OF THE
HENDERSON COUNTY SOLID WASTE ORDINANCE TO PROVIDE FOR “FLOW
CONTROL” MEASURES REGARDING SOLID WASTE FROM THE
UNINCORPORATED AREAS OF THE COUNTY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all interested persons that the Board of Commissioners
of the County of Henderson, North Carolina (the “County”) will hold a public hearing on
September 21, 2016, at 9:00 a.m., in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room, Henderson County
Historic Courthouse, 1 Historic Courthouse Square, Hendersonville, North Carolina 28792, at
which time any person may be heard regarding proposed amendments to the County’s Solid
Waste Ordinance, which may be found at Chapter 95 of the Henderson County Code.

The proposed changes would require waste collectors and haulers serving property in the
unincorporated area of the County to deliver all applicable waste collected to the waste transfer
station operated by the County. Copies of the proposed changes to the Solid Waste Ordinance
may be obtained from the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners of Henderson County, and

online at http://www.hendersoncountync.org[solidwasteordinancechanges.

This public hearing will be held at or near the beginning of the Board of Commissioners’
regular meeting, and time for each party’s input may be limited. In addition to the foregoing,
any person wishing to comment in writing on these proposed changes should submit the same
prior to the date of the hearing noticed herein to the undersigned, at 1 Historic Courthouse
Square, Suite 1, Hendersonville, North Carolina 28792.

This the 10" day of August, 2016.

Teresa L. Wilson, Clerk to the
Henderson County Board of Commissioners
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